
The Parish Post 
The latest news of  Skipton Parish Church Primary School 

Friday 22nd March 2024 

Dates for your Diary 

25th March—5th April   School closed for Easter Break 

Monday 8th April    School closed - staff training day 

Tuesday 9th April    School re-opens for summer term 

This week’s Pride of Parish have been: 

Suffolk:  Molly & Zak  

Swaledale:  Elodie & Arthur 

Teeswater:  Hafsa & Scarlett 

Dalesbred:  James-Thomas & Ashi 

 

Oxford: Sean & Lucas 

Cheviot: Dexter & Elsie 

Herdwick: Richard & Alicja 

Well done, we’re all proud of you! 

Happy Easter to all the staff, children and families.  Thank you for all your hard 

work and support.  I hope you have chance to kick back and have a well 

deserved rest over the  Easter break and look forward to welcoming everyone 

back to school on Tuesday 9th April. 

Miss Peberdy 



After School Clubs  

The following clubs will run next half term and are available to book now on Arbor 

 

Monday Cricket   All years    Mr Bilney/Mr Shaw 

Monday  Art & Craft   All years    Mrs Ashworth  

Monday Recorder   Years 3, 4, 5, 6   Miss Peberdy 

Wednesday Football   All years    Mr Bilney 

Wednesday Choir   Years 3, 4, 5, 6   Miss Marsden 

Wednesday Street Dance/Drama All Years    Mrs Butler 

Thursday Dodgeball   All years    Mr Bilney 

Friday  Nature/Eco Club   All Years      Mrs Ashworth  



Around Parish this week 

This week, Year 6 attended the annual Crucial Crew event. 

This is a day that is organised annually, for all Year 6 pu-

pils at schools in the area, by the local emergency services 

and other organisations, such as North Yorkshire Council, 

NHS and the Yorkshire Dales National Park.  

The children took part in activities and sessions covering 

personal safety, behaviour, water safety, first aid, healthy 

living and safety in the countryside.  

Here are some pictures of the work that children in KS1 

have done this week. They have been challenging them-

selves to design, plan and build houses for the Three 

Little Pigs. Mr Wolf won’t be getting inside these houses. 

This week children in Suffolk class 

have been making boats and testing 

them in the water tray for 

seaworthiness .   

While Year 6 were out on their trip, Year 5 pu-

pils made orienteering maps. Today Year 6 used 

the maps to find Easter eggs hidden in the play-

ground.  


